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8th September 2017 

Montgomerie News Update 
Autumn 2017/2018 - Week 1 

 
A very warm welcome back to all children, parents, staff and our whole school community. I hope that you 
had a wonderful summer break and are raring to go for the new school year! The children looked so smart 
coming in in their new school uniforms and I would like to thank you for supplying them.  
 
Ofsted 
 
After a long wait over the summer, we are absolutely delighted to be able to share with you our Ofsted 
grading. MONTGOMERIE IS A GOOD SCHOOL!!! The school has been on quite a journey over the last few 
years and staff have been so dedicated to the rapid improvement of standards and provision for your 
children. We are all so pleased that Montgomerie now has the label it truly deserves. We are so lucky to 
have the school community that we have; our pupils a credit to us all, our staff so dedicated in wanting to 
see our pupils succeed, leaders driving improvement to ensure we offer our children the education they 
deserve and supportive parents who value Montgomerie and their children’s education. It is a report to be 
proud of and we know that you will enjoy reading it and sharing it.   
 
Curriculum Enrichment 
 
Delivering rich opportunities of learning to children is key at Montgomerie. We are excited about two 
upcoming events: Roald Dahl Day on Wednesday 13th September and Sir Linkalot on Thursday 21st 
September. I know that you have already had letters confirming these, however, I would like to also point 
out that parents are invited to attend their children’s workshop on Thursday 21st September. You have 
the opportunity to see your children in action at the following times: 
 

9.30 – 9.50: EYFS 
10.00 – 10.45: Year 1 and Year 2 
11.00 – 12.00: Year 5 and Year 6 

2.00 – 3.00: Year 3 and Year 4 
3.20 – 3.50: Parent’s presentation and opportunity to buy Sir Linkalot’s books 

 
The sessions will be held in the hall, so please arrive via the main entrance. We hope that you can attend. 
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Dinners 
 
We will be on Week 2 menu from Monday 11th September. On Thursday 14th September, Children’s 
Favourite is Sausages in a Yorkshire.   Please remember that we cannot accept any arrears of dinner 
money. Having had a free school meals in KS1, a reminder goes out for Year 3 to please form the habit of 
paying in a timely manner. The easiest way for you to know there are no arrears is to pay in advance, 
ideally on a Monday. Any amount of £10 or above will be given a receipt and credit is carried over each 
week. 
 
Montgomerie Mentions 
 
Congratulations to: Elsie-Mai Donner, Samuel Miller,  and Class 2, Class 3, Class 5 – for settling back into 
school so well, Reggie Donner, Ruby Ling, Reggie Overall, Rares Pop, Angel Sheern, Ruby Watson-Foster, 
Terry Ling 
 
Weekly Attendance 
 
Attendance will be announced on next week’s newsletter. 
 
Have a happy weekend and let’s hope the weather cheers up! 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Mason 
Headteacher 
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